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 Peter Julien OBJ2016/4663/P 31/08/2016  15:30:39 I strongly object to the submission of yet another planning application submitted with unacceptable 

crude detailing. The previous application was to leave the elevation of the warehousing as existing. But 

this proposal is based on filling-in the valleys and this blocks out the view to an unacceptable extent 

and is not approved. I would also recommend a complete review of the modern materials proposed. 

The cobbles are loved by all who know this area and should be replaced (if necessary) with similar 

granite sets to preserve this historical setting (see Lanham Place between the BBC and Old Souls 

Church) why cheapen the appearance of this site with inadequate materials?
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